From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 August 2013 12:25
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01056/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:24 PM on 08 Aug 2013 from Mr Nicholas Mawer.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	South Lodge Fringford Road Caversfield Bicester OX27 8TH 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 200 residential units, access, amenity space and associated works 

	Case Officer:
	Rebecca Horley 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Nicholas Mawer

	Email:
	

	Address:
	8 Cranesbill Drive, Bicester, Oxfordshire OX26 3WG


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Councillor

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This development would impact negatively on the separation of Bicester from Caversfield. I am concerned that currently there is not enough Primary School provision for the number of houses being built. If Cala homes wanted to contribute usefully to the expansion of Bicester, they should join the developers of NW Bicester. I believe that there enough houses already in the development pipeline that these houses need not be built.


